From: fiona lea

Sent: 06 June 2023 16:09
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Ferris wheel

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir,

Ref. no :2022/3853/P
As aresident of Camden I write to object most strongly to the proposed Ferris wheel for
Camden market. The market is already busy enough as it is and the addition of a fairground

type wheel is entirely inappropiate.

Yours sincerely - Fiona Lea



